## Parish of Morriston Weekly Bulletin St. David's Church



www.churchinwales.org.uk www.stdavidsmorriston.co.uk Facebook @stdavidsmorriston



Registered Charity: 1131686

## Vicar: Canon Hugh Lervy

( also Area Dean of Afon Tawe and Ministry Area leader of the Tawe Isaf Ministry Area)

Tel.: (01792) 771329 Mobile: 07976 725644 e-mail: thevicar@lervv.net



5th January 2020

**Today is Epiphany Sunday** 

Hymns at Eucharist: 49, 729, 36, (326, 552), 724

TODAY	9.15 am <b>10.00 am</b> 11.30 am <b>5.00 pm</b>	Baptism
MONDAY	9.30 am	Parent and Toddler group
TUESDAY	10.30 am 2.00 pm	Bereavement Support Group - all welcome Mother's Union
WEDNESDAY	10.30 am	Food Bank ( Salvation Army )
THURSDAY	<b>10.30 am</b> 6.00 pm 6.00 pm	Holy Eucharist followed by tea /coffee Youth Club for school years 4,5,6 ( Crypt ) Clergy Surgery for booking of baptisms, banns and weddings etc. No appointments necessary.
NEXT SUNDAY	9.15 am 10.00 am 3.30 pm 5.00 pm	

## PARISH NOTES

## WISHING YOU ALL A VERY HAPPY NEW YEAR

**Welcome back:** to all who have been away for Christmas and the New Year. I hope you all had a relaxing break.

**Charities 2020:** at our PCC meeting next week we will be fixing the dates for our coffee mornings this year and choosing the charities we will be supporting. If you wish to suggest a charity please let the churchwardens know.

**Church Groups:** following the Christmas break our church groups will be restarting over the next few weeks. Don't forget they are open to all wising to come along. If you wish to know any details about particular groups please ask.

**Visiting:** don't forget to let me know about those who need visiting either at home or in hospital. It is difficult keeping track of everyone espcially this time year and your help is much appreciated. If you are unable to make your 'usual' service one week do try and join us at alternatives that take place.

**Smarties:** if there are any further filled Smarties tubes to be returned for the Children's Charities following our Advent collection, we would be grateful to receive them as soon as you can so we can pass the money to the recipients.

**Church collection:** if you have not yet received your collection envelopes for this year they are at the back of church. If you wish to join the scheme please speak to the Churchwardens or treasurer. This year our Parish share contribution to the diocese is to rise a further 6% which , of course , puts huge pressure on our parish finances. I am very grateful to all who give regularly and generously to our church funds. If you have any fundraising ideas for us to use this year please share them with us!!

I've just started up a dating site for chickens. It's not my normal day job. I'm just doing it to make hens meet.